
 

Do you have a rising 
kindergartener? 

Kindergarten registration is now open & we would 
love to have you at Wakefield Elementary School!  

 
How do you register your child 

for kindergarten? 
Stop by our office between 

8am-4pm and our office staff 
would love to help you get 

your child registered!  

Kindergarten Orientation 
May 11th from 6:30-7:30 

Come and learn all about kindergarten at Wakefield 
Elementary, while your children spend some time in 

kindergarten classrooms with our kindergarten teachers!  
 

Questions? Feel free to call us at (919)-562-3555 or stop 
by! We are located at 2400 Wakefield Pines Drive!  

 
 
 

We are so excited for the year 
ahead with the Class of 2030!  

 


